
The World Peace Summit in Bangladesh on 12 September, 2019  

 

 

 

 

Mohibul Hassan Chowdhoury, Deputy Minister from the Ministry of Education 

who attended on behalf of the Minister gave the reply for the students and 

deliver the importance of leaving the peace legacy to future generations and 

signed the supporting letter fot the DPCW. 

 

Alhajj Shamsuddin Bhuiyan Sentu, Mayor of South Dhaka, Saiful Islam, 

Executive Editor of Boishakhi TV and Zahidul Islam, Executive Producer of 

BTV made the speech to appeal for the supporting the DPCW.  

 

Jisu Kim, vice director of Busan Western Branch of HWPL and Robert Jeon, 

general director of Busan Western Branch of HWPL,  

 

Dr. Mahbubur Rahman Mollah, Principal of Shamsul Hoque Khan School and 

College  a speech at the event to raise students’ awareness and necessity of 

peace education.  

 

The peace letters also written by the students in Bangladesh will be delivered to 

the President, the Prime Minister, the Speaker of Parliament and Chief of 

Justice, Minister of Foreign Affairs and Minister of law. 



Only those who take the lead in changing the world are called heroes. Heroes 

make history and create change in the world. So let us all became heroes of 

peace.  

 

 
 

Group meeting of HWPL Bangladesh Chapter’s event organizers 

 

 

Let us all become heroes of peace and create a world of peace together. 

This work of peace is not only for today. We must not stop until a world of 

peace is complete. Let us use the Legislate Peace campaign, the Peace Letter 

campaign, and any other means possible to create a world of peace.  

 

Participatory Human Rights Advancement Society actively joined and helps to 

organize the event successfully. Since we have the answer to peace, if we 

become united as one, we can achieve world peace. We are one!  

 

 

 

  


